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Don’t think about walking and biking, think about wheel chairs.


﻿Years back on N. Oak the city paved bike lanes where there aren’t sidewalks. It was done for the cost of some paint.
Where there aren’t bike lanes people “walk” in the drainage ditch (there’s no storm sewers)
Where there isn’t a drainage ditch they “walk” in the street, and that street is nearly as fast as I-70 is downtown with
50mph traffic.


Not putting bike lanes in becsuse the city can’t afford to build sidewalks is short sighted.  They’re the only safe
option on many streets.


All this ordinance does is show our funding choices are backwards, we repave and create smooth streets for
wheelchairs to use and don’t have funding for sidewalks.
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